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9) Emergency ‘warm space’ provision – Simon Ward/Clerk have submitted a joint grant 

application to the SSE resilience fund to purchase of a generator, infrastructure and required 
housing (approx. £5,000) – decision due in autumn. 
Following last months meeting there was some discussion with the church who were willing to 
help, but in light of the possible grant, it was felt the hall was more suitable. 

 
10) Rogate Youth Club – email circulated – club have been unable to pass funds to Sussex Clubs 

for Young People following their collapse.  Would the PC hold (approx. £5,000) –  
The funds received are to be ring fenced for the youth of Rogate and only used for 
parks and open spaces to support new or replacement play equipment. Alternatively, 
they may be used at the discretion of Rogate Parish Council to provide initial support 
funding if a new Youth Club is formed.  Funds to be ring-fenced for extra funding not 
something that would be included in normal PC annual budgeting funding. 

 
  


